
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Month’s Theme: 

ALL ABOUT ME!!! 
 

Week 1: Me, Myself, & I 

Week 2: Body Parts 

Week 3: 5 Senses 

 
Week 4: Emotions 

 
 

Parent Corner 
 

Friendly Beginning of the Year Reminders: 

 The $70.00 annual registration is billed in September and will appear on October 

statement. 

 We have a new sign in binder for the children to practice writing their name every 

day. It will be located in our writing area.  

 Shoes need to be on feet at all times – at naptime only socks are required. 

 We encourage you to send a reusable water bottle to school with your child. Please 

label it with your child’s name and date.  

 Keep an extra set of clothes in a zip lock bag (or backpack) in your child’s cubby 

labeled with your child’s name. Label all your child’s clothes, especially jackets.  

 Starting this month, we would like to start our family board to go with our monthly 

theme All About Me. The sign-up sheet will be by the sign in. 

 Toys from home should stay at home (unless it is share day). We don’t want them 

getting lost or broken!  

 One small cuddle buddy and blanket that fits inside your child’s cubby for nap time 

is a great choice! 

 Please apply sunblock before coming to school. We reapply as needed. 

 Please cut up lunch items such as grapes, hot dogs/sausages. Please label lunch 

boxes and water bottles.  

 Nuts –these items may NOT enter the classroom due to allergies. 

 We have said goodbye to summer clubs and hello to new groups! Adding new 

children as they join Bostwick. The groups may change for a month or so, but will 

post when we have settled. If you have any question please feel free to ask. We are 

excited for this new school year.  

Upcoming Dates & Closures: 
 Closed Monday September 2nd (Labor Day) 

 All about me bags Thursday September 5th & Friday September 6th 

 Bring in a Family Photo Wednesday September  11th &Thursday September 12th  

 Teddy Bear Day Tuesday September 17th & Wednesday September 18th  

 Share Day Thursday September 26th & Friday September 27th  
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Ms. Karissa: Shooting Stars (4-year-old group) 

We are looking forward to the new group of friends and learning all 

about ourselves. With our shooting stars group, we are going to focus on 

our letters and numbers. We will also be incorporating many more STEM 

activities. I am excited for all that is to come and cannot wait to grow 

and explore with the shooting stars.  

Ms. Nathalie: Buzzing Bees (3 year old group)  

To start the new school year, the Buzzing Bees group will focusing on 

letters of the alphabets and shapes. We will be learning to identify letters 

and shapes and plan activities starting with learning all about ourselves. 

We are so excited for the new school year with the Buzzy Bees to grow 

and develop all their new skills. We will make sure that every day is a 

fun-filled experience for them.   
 

Miss Terra: Funky Monkeys (2-year-old group) 

We will start the school year by spending time and getting to know all 

my two year olds. We will help them navigate and explore all the fun 

activities we have in the classroom. We will be getting to know all their 

likes and dislikes, who is in their family, and what are some of their 

favorite things.   


